
MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Steven Tilley 

 

From: David G. Marwell, Executive Director 

 

Subject: Request For Your Testimony At Los Angeles Hearing 

on Tuesday, September 17, 1996 

 

Date: July 28, 2017 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to 

request your appearance before the Board to give testimony at its public hearing in Los Angeles 

on Tuesday, September 17, 1996.  As you have done at previous public hearings conducted 

throughout the country, we would like you to give an update on the President John F. Kennedy 

Assassination Records Collection at the National Archives.  The update is an important part of 

the hearing for both the Review Board and the public. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.  We look forward to having you join us in 

Los Angeles.   


